December 29, 1981

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
8209 West 78th Street
Overland Park, Kansas

66204
Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

Thank you for your letter. I'm sorry for the delay in
replying, however, our station has had a change in ownership
and there has been quite a bit of confusion lately.

According to our logs, you did indeed monitor our
station on October 24, 1981. Thank you for your interest.

Under our new management, KUKA will broadcast religious
music and programs, in both English and Spanish.

It's good to hear from our out-of-state listeners! Let
me wish you many hours of DXing enjoyment in the future.
You certainly have logged a tremendous number of Broadcast
Stations, which indicates true dedication to your hobby!

Very truly yours,

ohn Walk, P.D.
Radio Station KUKA
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